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Continue to pray for  
religious vocations 

 

Please keep our current and deceased  

Delchester Serra Members and their  

families in your prayers. 

Schedule for June 2024 

 

June 1 
Monthly Mass 8:30 a.m.  at  the Church of St. Joseph, Aston - Upper Church.  Member-
ship meeting will follow at 9:00 a.m. in the Neumann Meeting Room - Lower Level. 
 

Officers and Trustees meeting will immediately follow the Membership meeting. 

From our Club President 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Recently I had the privilege of attending a Zoom 
meeting of the Philadelphia Club.  The guest speaker 
was Judy Cozzens, past President of the US Council 
of Serra International.  She shared information about 
the Eucharistic Pilgrimage which began on May 17th 
and converges in Indianapolis on July 16th for the 
National Eucharistic Congress.  Please visit 
www.eucharisticpilgrimage.org to learn more as they 
will be passing through the Philadelphia area in early 
June.  Judy is also the mother of Bishop Andrew 
Cozzens of the Diocese of Crookston, Minnesota.   
 
Judy spoke with great enthusiasm about “the beauty 
of being a Serran and the need to encourage others to 
join our Ministry.”  Along with the ideas in the 
SPARK book, all of us need to be creative and come 
up with new ways to strengthen the Church.  She 
mentioned a new coin called a challenge coin for a 
priest to give to a young man as a reminder to pray 
about his vocation.   
 
We members can write friendly notes of thanks and 
encouragement to priests, deacons, those in the conse-
crated life, and seminarians.  Call them anytime notes 
because we care.   
 
Pray, pray, pray.  That is of course the very best thing 
we can do, knock on heavens door. 
 
God Bless You, 
Dolores 

Serra Bulletin Insert 
 

Christ spoke of the talents each one of us has, talents 

which must not be buried.  Our calling is to take 

those talents, develop them fully, and then use them 

in establishing His kingdom on earth.  Are you using 

your talents to fulfill your vocation to service?  Are 

you an active Christian in the parish, at your work-

place, and in the home?  Take some time today to 

reflect on how you might use your special talents in 

the service of the Kingdom. 
 

Serra for priestly and religious vocations 

2024 Altar Server Certificate Program  
 

Seventeen parishes requested our 2024 Altar Server 
Certificates in electronic form, either Word or PDF, 
to use in recognizing 219 Altar Servers.   
 

We thank them for highlighting the importance of 
Altar Servers in the celebration of the Mass.   

https://www.eucharisticpilgrimage.org/

